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 I have been writing for the past years and I have learned a lot of things. Some things that 

have been helpful are to always follow the same format. I began with a starting sentence and 

following with a type of evidence. New vocabulary has been another way to help my writing, it 

makes it look fancy. Things that we have done in class and have helped me are peer revision, it 

makes me think in depth about my writing and how others receive the message. Peer revision has 

also allowed me to read other classmates’ work and learn distinctive styles.  

 I have recently applied the method of peer revision in class. However, I also would like to 

apply this in future writing assignments so I can do a better job. I think the reader’s opinion has 

been helpful because it has let me see some grammar errors, I do but I have not noticed. I feel 

that my classmates’ comments can help me to improve and help me notice similar errors I keep 

making. Recently, I have read about different styles and how they can be used diversely so we 

don’t follow the same structure every time.  

 Something that I would like to spend more time with is how to change or add the 

comments or suggestions people give me. They give valuable feedback; however, I still feel 

stuck. If I cannot learn that during class time, I will have to plan and research about the topic. To 

gain knowledge about this I could listen to podcasts or videos.  


